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15th February 2019 
 
Mr Thomas Pringle TD 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Dublin 2 
 

 
Re: PQ 7213/19: “To ask the Minister for Health the number of the 1,800 members of the 
National Ambulance Service availing of the mechanism to have union deductions taken by 
the NAS payroll; and if he will make a statement on the matter.” 
 
PQ 7214/19: “To ask the Minister for Health the number of members of the National 
Ambulance Service that were having deductions taken for union membership (details 
supplied) on the date in question; and if he will make a statement on the matter. 
 
Details supplied: the UNITE trade union, FORSA union 
 

 
 
Dear Deputy Pringle, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary Questions, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response. 
 
Deductions from HSE payroll systems are undertaken on a confidential basis and as such 
this information cannot be provided. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you and should you require additional information 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Oliver Reilly 
Asst Chief Ambulance Officer  


